
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

FRAMING AND STRUCTURAL TAKING SHAPE! 

We are rocking and rolling at John Gumm! Over the last month, 
we have finished demolition and started framing up new walls. 
The spaces are really starting to take shape, with the new floor 
plan now visible. We have started receiving equipment and are 
actively roughing in electrical pathways.  
Finally, we have re-designed and installed a new retaining wall on 
the east side of the building that will provide support for many 
years to come. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Mechanical ductwork and underground plumbing will begin soon. 
We are prepping the area around where the elevator will be 
installed next year. We will continue with framing and start 
installing fire sprinkler systems throughout the building. 
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